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Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Allan Dudding <adudding@stratusinc.net>
Sent: Wednesday, August 22, 2018 2:33 PM
To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health; Gowri
Subject: Winton Valero

Hi Keith, 

Thanks for taking my call. I understand that there are timing issues in your end, and it would give us time to get 
updated on all the site details. Can we set up a meeting next month, like the 4th or 5th? 

Thanks, 
Allan Dudding 

530-676-2064 office 
916-709-6882 cell 
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